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May 13, 2020 
 

NOTICE of MANDATORY ADHERENCE TO CDC GUIDELINES FOR PERSONS 
ENTERING OKLAHOMA FROM ANOTHER STATE OR COUNTRY 

as required by 
SIXTH AMENDED EXECUTIVE ORDER 2020-13, issued May 12, 2020, by The 

Honorable Kevin Stitt, Governor of the State of Oklahoma 
 

Dear Guest, 

On May 12, 2020, Governor Stitt issued Sixth Amended Executive Order 2020-13, which is 
effective until June 11, 2020.  All persons entering the State of Oklahoma from another state 
or country are ordered to follow the travel guidance which can be found at 
https://coronavirus.health.ok.gov/travel. 

Remember that social distancing is in place and individuals and groups should adhere to 
separation of at least six feet from others.  Remember to wash and sanitize your hands often 
and cover your mouth when you sneeze.  For more information to regarding Corona Virus 
safety practice please visit: 

https://coronavirus.health.ok.gov/resources-recommendations. 

Please understand that we are striving to keep our parks open to our guests, but the health 
and safety of both our guests and employees while continuing operations is of critical 
importance to the Department.  We hope you enjoy your stay! 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jerry Winchester 
Executive Director 
Oklahoma Tourism and Recreation Department 
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